
January 24, 2022

N O T I C E

The next Building and Grounds Subcommittee Meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 26,
2022 at 06:00 PM for the purpose of discussing current updates to the health & safety protocols
being considered, including the state's new at-home rapid testing program, the mask mandate,
travel protocol, allow outside permit holders in gyms, as well as continue to discuss the outlook of
the protocols as it continues to appear we will not eradicate COVID-19. 

Individuals must sign up in advance to provide public comments for the Building and
Grounds Subcommittee Meeting on January 26, 2022: The sign-up window is January 24,
2022 through January 26, 2022 at 12:00 PM (by phone) and 5:30 PM (online).

To sign up to call in using the ZOOM app on your computer or mobile device visit 
https://secure1.cpsd.us/school_committee.

To sign up to call-in by phone: contact the School Committee office at 617.349.6620.
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